
December 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

         REMOVE NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON THE 

         SOUTH SIDE OF EAST TEXAS AVENUE FROM 

         EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE TO SOUTH SUPERIOR AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski:  

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned winter 

parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



December 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

         REMOVE NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON THE 

         WEST SIDE OF SOUTH LENOX STREET FROM 

         SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO EAST RUSSELL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned winter 

parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



December 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

         EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING 

         ON SOUTH LENOX STREET FROM 

         SOUTH KINNICKINNIC AVENUE TO EAST RUSSELL AVENUE 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is 

allowed on both sides of the street from March 2 to November 30. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



December 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

         INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 9:00 AM TO 9:00 PM 

         EXCEPT SUNDAY ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST GREENFIELD AVENUE FROM 

         SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE TO SOUTH 17TH STREET 

 

         REMOVE TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 9:00 AM TO 9:00 PM 

         EXCEPT SUNDAY ON WEST GREENFIELD AVENUE FROM 

         SOUTH CESAR E. CHAVEZ DRIVE TO SOUTH 17TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of the Sixteenth Street Community Health Centers, 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install 

the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



December 20, 2017 
 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 
 

SUBJECT:   4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

         INSTALL TWO-HOUR PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

         ON SATURDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         NORTH BROADWAY FROM EAST WELLS STREET 

         TO EAST KILBOURN AVENUE 
 

         INSTALL TWENTY-FIVE MINUTE METER PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

         MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         NORTH BROADWAY FROM EAST KILBOURN AVENUE TO A 

         POINT 195 FEET SOUTH 
 

         INSTALL TWO-HOUR METER PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

         MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         NORTH BROADWAY FROM EAST WELLS STREET 

         TO A POINT 170 FEET NORTH 
 

         REMOVE ANGLE PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH BROADWAY 

         FROM EAST KILBOURN AVENUE TO EAST WELLS STREET 
 

         REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

         ON SATURDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH BROADWAY 

         FROM EAST WELLS STREET A POINT 170 FEET NORTH 
 

         REMOVE ONE-HOUR METER PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

         MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY ON THE WEST SIDE OF 

         NORTH BROADWAY FROM EAST WELLS STREET 

         TO A POINT 170 FEET NORTH 
 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 
 

In conjunction with the streetcar project and in an effort to create turnover parking for the City Hall complex 

we recommend the above-captioned parking changes.  Based on your previous indication of support of the 

restriction changes we will we will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 
 

JCB:pv 
 

c: Common Council 



December 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

         INSTALL NO PARKING 3:00 PM TO 12:00 AM ON THE WEST SIDE 

         OF SOUTH NEVADA STREET FROM EAST HOWARD AVENUE 

         TO A POINT 110 FEET SOUTH 

 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local property owner and to facilitate the movement of 

traffic on the roadway, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 



December 20, 2017 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

 INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING 8:00 AM TO 6:00 PM 

 ON EAST CLYBOURN STREET FROM 

 NORTH LINCOLN MEMORIAL DRIVE TO THE EAST, 

 AND ON NORTH HARBOR DRIVE FROM 

 NORTH LINCOLN MEMORIAL DRIVE TO EAST CLYBOURN STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

In an effort to discourage long-term parking and create more short term parking opportunities for users 

of the lakefront amenities we recommend the installation of the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

Based on your previous indication of support of the installation of the parking restrictions we will we 

will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee meeting, 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 

 



December 20, 2017 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan. 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 4TH AND 8TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #171311 

 INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING ON WEST ST. PAUL AVENUE 

 FROM NORTH 15TH STREET TO NORTH 17TH STREET FROM 

 7:00 AM TO 6:00 PM EXCEPT SATURDAY AND SUNDAY  

 

Dear Alderman Bauman and Donovan: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from Menomonee Valley Partners on behalf of local 

businesses along West St. Paul Avenue to install the above-captioned parking restriction to create 

turnover parking for business patrons. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since the property owners 

affected by the installation of the restriction are in favor of its installation, we have no objection.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

JCB:pv 

 

c: Common Council 


